
February 6, 2025 

TO: David W. Louie, Chair  
Yolanda Duarte-White, Commissioner 
Pam O’Connor, Commissioner 
Elvin W. Moon, Vice Chair 
Michael R. Hastings, Commissioner 

FROM: Elida Luna, Commission Secretary 
Commission Services 

FEBRUARY 19, 2025, MEETING AGENDA ITEM NO. 10(a) – REQUEST TO CANCEL 
MARCH 5, 2025, MEETING 

A public hearing regarding Project No. R2011-01126-(3) was initially scheduled for the 
February 5, 2025, Regional Planning Commission (“Commission”) meeting.  In a Report to 
the Commission dated January 23, 2025, Staff recommended that the public hearing be 
continued to March 5, 2025, because the Palisades Fire occurred in the Project area and the 
continuance would ensure that the surrounding community has an opportunity to participate 
in the public hearing process.  In a Supplemental Report to the Commission dated January 
31, 2025, Staff recommended that the public hearing be continued to March 19, 2025, instead 
of March 5, 2025, because Staff had been advised that Commissioner O’Connor cannot 
attend the March 5, 2025, Commission meeting. 

At this time, no other projects can be scheduled for a public hearing at the March 5, 2025, 
Commission meeting.  Therefore, Staff is requesting that the March 5, 2025, Commission 
meeting be cancelled. 
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SUGGESTED MOTION: 

S_RPC_02.04.2025_M_REQUEST TO CANCEL RPC MEETING 03.05.2025 

I MOVE THAT THE REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION CANCEL THE 
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 5, 2025, MEETING.  


